
 

  

 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that through a collaboration with Fulbright (IIE); Office of International Programs; 
Office of Research Development; and Scholar Development and Undergraduate Research, the following 
events are taking place on April 25th.  

These presentations are featuring Julie Taylor whose goal is to increase awareness and engagement in the 
Fulbright Program to the K-State faculty, scholars and students.  Julie encourages relevant deans, 
underrepresented faculty or student groups, and foreign language chairs to attend the morning session. 
We hope that you can take advantage of these opportunities to increase your knowledge of the Fulbright 
Program and all that it has to offer.   

Fulbright Alumni from the U.S. and around the world, are encouraged to engage in these events. Alumni are 
the face of the Fulbright Program and we ask for you to help spread awareness of Fulbright opportunities by 
staying involved and this is one opportunity to do so.   

 
Register HERE to show interest in one or more of these events.  
For more information contact: bjlippma@ksu.edu   785-532-5498.   
 
 

 

 

 

 

• The Fulbright Program: Increasing Campus Awareness and Engagement  
Thursday, April 25, 2024 
8:00 - 8:45 a.m. 
K-State Student Union - Room 207 

 
• The Fulbright U.S. Student Program: Information Session    

Thursday, April 25, 2024 
1:00 - 2:00 p.m. 
Staley School of Leadership Studies - Room 127 
 

• The Fulbright U.S. Scholar Program: Information Session   
Thursday, April 25, 2024 
2:30 - 4:00 p.m. 
Staley School of Leadership Studies - Room 127 
 

• Reception 
Thursday, April 25, 2024 
4:00 - 5:30 p.m. 
Staley School of Leadership Studies 

 
Please share this information as you see fit.  Hoping to see you at one or more of these events. 

 Julie E. Taylor, Ph.D. 

Director of Academic Relations, Fulbright 
Institute of International Education 
Washington, D.C. 
 

https://kstate.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eD5Tbr95ZBAYUVE
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